Monthly Newsletter from your FLVS Flex K-5 School Counselors

Hi friends! We are so happy you are here! Your
FLVS Flex Elementary School Counselors are
excited to work with you this school year. Each
month we share a character education trait
and host a webinar on the topic. In this
monthly newsletter we share information to
help you get the most out of your

&) homeschooling experience!
Mrs. Minger, Mrs. Rohr, and Mrs. Pinkman

Registered home education program students
are not required to participate in state or
district testing/assessments. However, if you
plan to enroll in a bick-and-mortar school in
the fall, please consider taking part. Contact
your home education office ASAP to make
arrangements. FLVS will not receive the results
but they will be available to you! Let us know
if you have any questions, we’re happy to help!

Our next monthly lesson is on Wednesday,
February, 26th at 2pm EST. Our character
education trait is Honesty. The Zoom link
and password will be available on your
teacher’s classroom event calendar.




